
Planned Emergency Paving Repairs on I-59 NB, in Fairfield 
Bridge over Lloyd Nolan Pkwy. (MP 119.43) 
  
BIRMINGHAM – On Friday, November 17, beginning at 9 a.m. the Alabama Department of 
Transportation will begin replacing the pavement on I-59 Northbound at the bridge over Lloyd 
Nolan Parkway (Milepost 119.43).  The anticipated lane closure schedule is as follows: 
  
Friday, November 17 -  9:00 a.m. thru 12:00 p.m. 

• The operation will be in the two right (outside) lanes, from MP 119.2 to MP 119.5.     
  

Friday, November 17 - 12:00 p.m. thru 3:00 p.m. 
• The operation will be in the two left (inside) lanes, from MP 119.2 to MP 119.5.   

  
This pavement repair operation is expected to be completed and all lanes opened no later than 
3:00pm. 
  
Motorists are requested to consider using alternate routes, adjust arrival/departure times, 
observe work zone speed limits and other work zone signs, and use extreme caution in this 
area. ALDOT thanks motorists for their patience during this Maintenance Operation to improve 
Alabama’s roadways. 


